Tales from the Albright Episode 59: History of the Carbondale Public Library

"Attends Librarians' Meeting," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Nov. 12, 1920. pg. 18

"Area Jaycees Aid Library," Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), Feb 16, 1966. pg. 8

"Broom Sale Due to Benefit Library," Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), Nov. 15, 1965. pg. 10

"Carbondale Budget of \$211,000 Is Adopted at Council Session," *Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA), Dec. 29, 1931. pg. 12

"Carbondale's Library," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Aug. 26, 1964. pg. 6

"Carbondale Library Closed for Repairs," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Aug. 12, 1920. pg. 14

"Carbondale Library Dilemma," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Jun. 8, 1901. pg.6

"Carbondale Library Offers Reading Fare for Every Taste," Sunday Times (Scranton, PA), Nov. 2, 1980. pg. C11

Casey, Tom, "Libraries Launch Petition Drive to Get Funding Referendum on Ballot in Fall," *The Tribune* (Scranton, PA), Jul. 20, 1982. pg. 3

"Changes Date of Opening New Library," Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), May 16, 1966. pg. 12

"City Library Still Closed," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Jan. 12, 1933. pg. 1

"City's Public Library Undergoes Repairs," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Mar. 14, 1933. pg. 1

Collins, Jim, "Library Unit Eyes Speedy Allocations," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Jan. 18, 1983. pg. 27

Cusick, Daniel L., "Library Referendum Approved Handily," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Nov. 3, 1982. pg. 3

"Edward Everett Horton Gives \$75 to Library Fund," Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), Oct. 8, 1965. pg. 8

"Funding Woes Force Library To Trim Hours," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Mar. 29, 1978. 20

"Kiwanians Plan Teener Jamboree," Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), Apr. 14, 1965. pg. 8

"Less Library Hours Tied to Cut in Aid," Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), Mar. 29, 1978. pg. 6

"Library Condition Will Be Discussed At Directors' Meet," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Nov. 8, 1932. pg. 1

"Library Drive Set," Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), Apr. 29, 1977. pg. 6

"Library Due At New Place," Scranton Tribune (Scranon, PA), May 6, 1966. pg. 8

"Library Fund Drive Now Totals \$4,228," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Aug. 9, 1965. pg. 19

"Library Plans on View," Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), May 7, 1901. pg. 2

"Library to Ask Children to Name New Department," Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), Jan. 19, 1954. pg. 9

"Library to Hold First Book Sale," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Jul. 21, 1971. pg. 40

"Library to Reopen," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), May 6, 1933. pg. 1

"Library Unit Gets Deed to Building," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Aug. 21, 1964. pg. 15

"Mary Teresa Sachele Wins Library Contest," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Mar. 15, 1934. pg. 18

"Mayor Asks Residents to Aid Library Drive," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), May 2, 1978. pg. 38

"Miss Hathaway Weds," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Apr. 10, 1920. pg. 12

"New Carbondale Library Dedicated," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Jun. 9, 1966. pg. 25

"New Library Hours," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Mar. 3, 1953. pg. 52

"No Date Is Fixed To Open Library," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Feb, 1, 1933. pg. 1

Palko, Jerry, "Carbondale Library Fights for Survival," Sunday Times (Scranton, PA), Apr. 30, 1978. pg B7

Palko, Jerry, "Carbondale Library Gears for Centennial Jubilee," Sunday Times (Scranton, PA), Apr. 21, 1976. pg. B7

"Payments Approved at Council Meeting," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Dec. 7, 1933. pg. 1

"Please Give To The Carbondale Public Library..." Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), Apr. 18, 1978. pg. 6

Rees, Marnie, "Carbondale Public Library Ranks as Oldest in County," *Sunday Times* (Scranton, PA), Oct. 26, 1980. pg. C11

"Report Three Officials Will Join Library Group," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Dec. 26, 1929. pg. 1

"Statewide Library Study Will Include Carbondale," Scranton Tribune (Scranton, PA), Mar. 1, 1938. pg. 4

"The Library System," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Nov. 02, 1995. pg. 52.

Tomaine, Bob, "Carbondale library needs more money to build its facility," *Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA), Mar. 23, 1995. pg. B6

Tomaine, Bob, "Library Needs More Funds as Grant Money Falls Short," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Jun. 4, 1992. pg. 16

Tomaine, Bob, "Plans Progress for New Library in Carbondale," The Tribune (Scranton, PA), Feb. 6, 1992. pg. A4

Tomaine, Bob, "State Approves Carbondale Block Grant Request," *Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA), Apr. 14, 1995. pg. 88

"Upvalley Library Loses Land Option," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA) Mar. 4, 1993. pg. 7

"Will Make Its Bow," Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA), Feb. 4, 1898. pg. 6

"3 Services Added to Public Library," Scranton Times (Scranton, PA), Apr. 11, 1962. pg. 26